Wachs Appointed to Building Commission

Written by Wisconsin Assembly Democrats
Friday, 10 February 2017 15:12 -

Wachs honored to be appointed, looking forward to working in a bipartisan fashion.

MADISON - Representative Dana Wachs (D-Eau Claire) issued the following statement after
being appointed to the Wisconsin State Building Commission for the 2017-2018 session:

“I am honored to be appointed to the Building Commission. The work of this Commission to
improve and maintain state facilities and oversee new buildings is extremely important. A well
planned long-range building program benefits all Wisconsin citizens and provides for a more
efficient and effective government.

“It is paramount that those of us in public office are careful stewards of taxpayer money, and the
oversight provided by the Building Commission ensures that our state facilities are serving their
purpose. | look forward to working in a bipartisan fashion with my colleagues on the
Commission.”




